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A NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION TO PROTECT THE ECONOMIC AND POLITICAL INTERESTS OF PRACTICING OB/GYN'S

Dear Colleagues:

It has been an honor to serve as president of CAOG for the year
1980. I am very proud of our accomplishments this year, especially

our efforts concerning Medi-Cal payments, the defeat of the
midwifery legislation-and the introduction of our bill on pre-trial

screening panels as a preliminary for any malpractice suits. I am
grateful for the active participation of our officers and board of
directors who worked so diligently to achieve these goals.

Our public relations efforts have been most successful in getting our
message to the general public effectively. And our Sacramento

lobbyist, Jim Randlett, has continued to represent us in the state
legislature with excellent results.

We have all worked very hard on your behalf. Yet a number of our
colleagues have failed to respond to our membership drive which has
resulted in sufficient financial difficulty to curtail our ability to
accomplish our goals. Rising costs and demands necessitate

increasing our annual dues to $200 for the year 1981. Please respond
generously to our cause which is so vitally important to all OB/GYNs

in the State of California. So much can be accomplished with your
support. We welcome your participation as well. As busy as we all
are, we must make the time to build CAOG into an increasingly
effective organization. I know you will all stand with me in giving
our President Elect Bill Rosenzweig all the back-up support he needs
in the coming year.

Respectfully;-
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1liam W. Flller,
President
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